
HIMACHAL PRADESH                               

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

 

                                 Dated 29-04-2022 

“PRESS NOTE”  

                                              Apropos press note this Commission issued on 08-03-2022 whereby 

tentative date for the conduct of Naib Tehsildar preliminary examination was notified. Now due 

to administrative reasons this examination will not be conducted on provisionally announced date 

of 15-05-2022. The next date(s) for the conduct of Naib Tehsildar (Preliminary) examination will 

be notified in due course of time.   

    For more detail candidates are advised to visit this Commission 

website http://www.hppsc.hp.gov.in//hppsc or contact on telephone No. 0177-2624313 and Toll 

Free No. 1800-180-8004.  

        

                  Sd/-   

                                       (Sushma Watts) HAS 

                                                                                                        Additional   Secretary 

                                   H.P. Public Service Commission  

                                                                                                  Phone number 0177- 2624313    
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